

Welcome Message from The Friends of St Uny Academy (FOSUA).

"Welcome!" from the Friends of St Uny Academy (FOSUA).

We are a group of parents that organise fundraising events for the school which have included: school discos, a colour run, summer and Christmas fayres and even a circus last year! For these events to happen we rely on support from the staff, the

outside community and from YOU!

As well as creating these memorable events for the children we have helped to raise money towards school trips, equipment, visiting theatre groups and the amazing outdoor classroom on the school field.

Fundraising events provide an opportunity for parents, staff and pupils to get together and achieve great things while having lots of fun.

We are fortunate to have a great team of helpers at our events and in our general committee.

Everyone is welcome to join us at the FOSUA and we are always keen to grow our team; whether you wish to be an occasional volunteer, can offer fundraising support or have ideas for our future, please speak to us!

You can contact us by email on friendsofstunyacademy@gmail.com or via our social media platforms.

Our Facebook page is facebook.com/FriendsofStUny and our Instagram is @friendsofstunyacademy

We look forward to meeting all over the next few events and wish you all the best with your child starting St Uny Academy.

The Friends of St Uny team x

